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December	3,	2020	
	
Tenant:	
Takara	Japanese	Restaurant	
Attn:		Xiaohe	Lin	
3088	Basswood	Blvd.	Suite	200	
Fort	Worth,	TX	76137	
	
	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
As	the	Property	Manager	and	Asset	Manager	of	the	retail	center	located	at	
3088	Basswood	Blvd.	we	are	in	support	of	our	tenants	application	for	a	
license	to	sell	liquor,	wine,	or	beer.			
	
	
Best	Regards,	
Charles	"C.B."	Team		
Principal	and	Vice	President	
Ellis	&	Tinsley,	Inc.	
6421	Camp	Bowie	Blvd.	#302	
Fort	Worth,	TX	76116-5421	
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Knight, Beth

From: Vina Lin <vinalin87@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 9:49 AM
To: Knight, Beth
Subject: Fwd: Letter from school regarding my Alcohol distance appeal application

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Vina Lin <vinalin87@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Dec 7, 2020 at 12:01 PM 
Subject: Re: Letter from school regarding my Alcohol distance appeal application 
To: catherine.whited@kellerisd.net <catherine.whited@kellerisd.net> 
 

Hi Catherine, 
I want to follow up with you, could you make it or email Beth? I’m waiting only your letter, please let me 
know, also our restaurant at 3088 basswood blvd suite 200, Fort Worth, TX 76137. 
Have a nice day! 
 
 
 
 
On Fri, Dec 4, 2020 at 11:13 AM Vina Lin <vinalin87@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hi Catherine, 
I spoke to the lady at the administration office also the basswood elementary school office regarding a request 
for my alcohol distance appeal application, they need a letter from school regarding our restaurant is coming 
soon near by the basswood elementary school, can you make an letter for us about what do you think with this 
case? The restaurant will be Takara Japanese Restaurant and the applicant is Xiaohe Lin.  
If you don’t feel to do so or have some questions please email Beth.Knight@fortworthtexas.gov 
I forwarded the email on the bottom from the city fort worth that they requested some documents. 
Thank you for your support and I really do appreciate you!  

Have a great day! 
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